I have just read the article in Wee County News re  the above.  Can I suggest to encourage a larger turnout from the people of  Cambus that you use the Cambus Bowling Green premises as a polling  station.  The amount of people now living in the village has increased  since the last election.This would be a much more convenient location than  trailing up the hill to any of the local schools.

Wilma Dyer

